
SUN CITY GRAND POKER CLUB   

Board Meeting   

Friday, May 29, 2020   

   

   

The meeting was called to order by President Paul Livernash at 1:00 p.m. via ZOOM due to the 

Coronavirus epidemic.   

   

Board Members Present:  Paul Livernash, Kathy Dashiell, Haydee LaBreche, Cindy Pencak, and  Rocky 

Roccanova.  Ruth Bunse joined us by phone.   

   

Board Members Absent:  Pat Crowley and Russ Brumagin   

   

 Discussion on re-opening the Poker Room:   

• Social distancing is not possible for us.  Having only 4 players at a table is not feasible.   

• It would be difficult for some players to wear face masks for 3 – 4 hours.   

• Handling chips and cards with gloves on would be cumbersome.   

• Having to take players’ temperatures would be confusing since normal temperatures can vary 

from person to person.  Also, coming back to the room after being outside in the hot summer 

weather would probably increase body temperature levels.   

• The Poker Room will be sanitized only after CAM approves our plan for reopening.   

• We would expect  that players who subject themselves to being in large groupings such as 

concerts, ball games, casinos, etc. would be asked to isolate themselves for 2 weeks before 

playing with us.  How do we monitor this?   

• We would have to purchase disposable table covers since felt covers cannot be sanitized.   

• Chips would have to be washed after each use.  Who would do this?   

   

LAC Criteria Checklist:  CAM has given each club a checklist for re-opening clubs.  Using these guidelines, 

Paul will draw up our club’s proposal and submit it to CAM.  Ultimately, it will be CAM’s decision for 

reopening our club.   

   

Poker Dues for 2021:  Ruth suggested we do not charge dues next year to  those players who paid their 

dues this year.   

   

The meeting was adjourned at 2:25 p.m.   

   

   

Next Board Meeting will be Friday, July 10, at 1:00 p.m.   

 

   

   

Submitted by Haydee LaBreche, Secretary   

   



   


